
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Hiram High School Community, 

 

On behalf of the faculty and staff at Hiram High School, I am happy to welcome you to the 2024-2025 school 

year!  Hiram High School is such a special place to learn and grow.  We are looking forward to a productive 

partnership with you to ensure our students can achieve their highest potential. We are proud of our school and 

have high expectations for every student.  Together with our dedicated staff, we strive to establish and foster 

positive relationships, while creating a positive school culture with a focus on supporting student-centered 

academic and personal development.   

 

We know a strong partnership makes a great deal of difference in your students’ success. We ask that you 

guide and support your students’ learning opportunities by: 

1. Attending school daily and arriving on time 

2. Working hard to self-advocate, plan, and achieve their goals 

3. Showing respect toward peers, faculty/staff, and overall school community  

 

We call on the Hiram High School Community to participate in various community led organizations such as 

local school council, PTSA, and various booster club organizations.  Our students greatly benefit from your 

involvement and contributions to the school’s programs. 

 

We want to provide your student(s) with the academic and life skills it takes to be successful in their next 

phase of life beyond high school.  As your student matriculates through Hiram High School; our overall goal is 

GRADUATION! 

 

For more information, please continue to visit our school website, follow us on social media  

Facebook: @TheRealHiramHigh 

Instagram: @hiramhighhornets  

 

Here at Hiram High School, we are Responsible, Respectful, and Invested! We look forward to an excellent 

school year with your student(s) and we are happy they are a part of the Hiram High School Family.   

 

#NoCeilings  

Darius Hodge, Principal  

HIRAM HIGH SCHOOL  
702 Ballentine Drive 

Hiram, Georgia 30141 
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